NHC: Resignation letter of member of Board of Supervisors 
On 12/04/2018, Nhi Hiep Brick-Tile Co-Operation announced the resignation letter of member of Board of Supervisors as follows: 

Contents: 

· On 12/04/2018, Nhi Hiep Brick-Tile Co-Operation received the resignation letter of Mr. Nguyen Thanh Dung from the position member of Board of Supervisors in the term of 2017-2021 from 28/04/2018
· Reason: Because of family conditions, Mr. Dung may not continue implementing works of members of Board of Supervisors of the Company 

· Nhi Hiep Brick-Tile Co-Operation shall elect additional member of Board of Supervisors (Term: 2017-2012) at Annual General Meeting of Shareholders on 28/04/2018. 
